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DPU 14.06 According to QGC Exhibit 1.0 beginning on line 299 in Docket No. 09-057-16 
the Company spent $47 million in 2008 to replace high pressure feeder lines.  
How much did the Company spend on high pressure feeder line replacement each 
year from 2002 through 2012 broken out by high pressure feeder line number 
which summed to those annual amounts? 

  
Answer:  Please see DPU 14.06 Attachment.xlsx. 
 
 
 
 Prepared by:  Brad Hasty, General Manager Engineering/Project Management, Questar 

Gas Company 
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